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Friday, November 20, 2020 
 
 
Dear ROCORI Community Education participants, 
 
On Wednesday, November 18th, 2020, the Governor of Minnesota announced Executive Order 
20-99. This executive order detailed the dial back on certain activities to slow the spread of 
COVID-19 that is dramatically affecting Minnesota. Effective tonight, Friday, November 20, 
2020 at 11:59pm, ROCORI Community Education programs will be paused for a minimum of 
four (4) weeks.  
 
This temporary pause will affect all in-person ROCORI Community Education courses 
including:  
 

§ Adult Enrichment 
§ Adult Recreation 
§ Youth Enrichment 
§ Youth Recreation 

 
We are working with our instructors on plans to hopefully transition many of our in-person 
programs to virtual classes. If this is an option, you will receive an email from your instructor 
detailing the logistics of how these virtual classes will operate.  
 
We apologize for the inconvenience this causes. We are hopefully that this is only a four (4) 
week break and are anxiously awaiting the return of full in-person programming.  
 
 
 
Thank you, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Matthew Bueckers 


